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February 27, 2025 
 
Dear Grant Park High School families, 
 
After much inquiry, Grant Park High School is happy to share that we have found a new supplier for our 

exclusive Grant Park gear! 

 

We are pleased to partner with Zueike, a local supplier who have been leaders in athletic wear providing 

quality gear for many businesses and organizations including the Winnipeg Sea Bears, the Winnipeg Jets, 

local club teams, and schools. 

 

The online clothing store is now open as orders need to be placed in bulk, in order for our logo to be silk 

screened or embroidered. Please click this link to order: Grant Park Clothing Spring 2025 
 

Grant Park High School Gear 2025 supplied by Zueike link will also be posted on our website. Please note 

that all items ordered will be delivered for pick up at Grant Park and a notice will be sent when items are 

available.  
 

Thank you and we hope to see a lot of Grant Park gear around the school and community showing our 

school spirit! 

 

Sincerely, 

Grant Park Administration 

GRANT PARK HIGH SCHOOL 
  

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/grantparkclothing.itemorder.com/__;!!IihUlR0!QZe_ByFmTY2Nqm_sPnUFsnnx5FIT7UhelxEK0hmCdKicqeqUhhlGfCRc1RG0SqCOJZmapZpz5X3t0Q$

